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I think Its a disgrace that kids can't train at a reasonable cost any longer in a TAFE facility. TAFE has 
always been a quality learning centre, producing skilled workforce participants. It was the place to 
undertake training for those who didn't fit the university style. People could get their training in more 
trades based employment while studying at TAFE. Now, the fees are obscene and the everyday 
person cannot afford to attend TAFE. Where are our children meant to train?? Its completely pathetic 
that there is now NOWHERE for those with little funds to gain further training. 


